
Subject: Re: Sierra Leone 2019 
Posted by Janet-DHS on Tue, 17 May 2022 20:51:42 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

I recommend that you not use the PR file. The subscripts "_1", etc. in the HR file refer to specific
household members. In the PR file, there is a separate line for each household member.

If you open the PR file in Stata, and then type "lookfor district" you will see that "shdist" is the
district code. In the PR file, "hc73" is the BMI for children, "ha40" is the BMI for women and "hb40"
is the BMI for me. These variables have slightly different names when they appear in the other
files.  The BMI for children in the KR file is hw73.  The BMI for women in the IR and KR files is
v445. The BMI for men in the MR file is mv445.
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